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To our elected officials,  

I strongly oppose the measure seeking to rescind vote by mail in Oregon, along with 

the voter suppression efforts the text of this bill includes. Oregon has been a leader in 

this field and should continue to resist any efforts to give credence to the 

demonstrably false assertions that there is voter fraud occurring here, or throughout 

this country. I’m embarrassed you are even giving this any consideration when we 

have so many pressing issues facing our state due to the illegal and unconstitutional 

executive orders and cuts from an unelected morbidly wealthy drug addict attacking 

the entire state. Vote NO and put this into the dust bin of our state. 


